KEEP SEDONA BEAUTIFUL

ENVIRONMENTAL STEWARDS SINCE 1972



KSB is a 501 (c) (3) charitable organization

Preserving the Wonder™

January 10, 2019

KSB a Top-Rated NonProfit



It's Easy Renew Now!

Treat Yourself and Red Rock Country, You Both Deserve It!.

Just click on the Donate button Now!



Dear KSB Friends,

REMINDER Plan to Attend!

Public Meeting
Thursday January 10, 2019 4:00-5:30 pm
Sedona Public Library

EL ROJO GRANDE RANCH DEVELOPMENT PROJECT

To Print Meeting Information Below, Click Here

On Thursday, January 17th, the Yavapai County Planning and Zoning Commission will be considering the approval of a 600-space manufactured home development along with an additional 50 spaces for recreational vehicles. The proposed development would be located approximately 2.5 miles west of Sedona, adjacent to Sedona Pines and Sedona Shadows.

ELS Corporation, one of the nation's largest operators of mobile home parks is the applicant for the development and is the owner of the Sedona Shadows mobile home park. The property that is proposed for the development is approximately 172 acres that was formerly known as El Rojo Grande Ranch. A majority of the land is presently zoned for one primary residence for every two acres. The zoning request by ELS would increase the presently allowed density by over seven times.

The ERG Ranch Project has been described as a "worst case scenario". The impacts to the view shed in Sedona's western corridor, the degradation of the natural environment, concerns about the disposal of sewage effluent, traffic congestion in West Sedona, the development's non-compliance with the Yavapai County Regional Plan and depletion of the water supply are just some of the concerns that have been expressed.

The public is invited to participate in an educational update on the development. Attention will be focused on factual information, targeted arguments in opposition to the development and an opportunity for audience question and answers.

This special meeting was arranged by Keep Sedona Beautiful, Inc. as a public service educational event.

Visit the KSB website for more information on our activities, goals and how you can help:

www.keepsedonabeautiful.org

email us at ksb@keepsedonabeautiful.org

tel (928) 282-4938 fax (866) 579-6011

Mailing Address: KSB, 360 Brewer Rd., Sedona, AZ 86336-6012

Keep Sedona Beautiful, 360 Brewer Road - Pushmataha Center -, Sedona, AZ 86336

SafeUnsubscribe™ ksb@keepsedonabeautiful.org

Forward email | Update Profile | About our service provider

Sent by info@keepsedonabeautiful.org in collaboration with

